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Consumer Confidence: Sharply Lower
Bottom Line:  Consumer confidence, as measured by the Conference Board, was
sharply lower than expected, confirming the readings we had seen from the
University of Michigan's survey. Confidence, at 113.8, is below its three-month
average of 122.6. The combined impact of the Delta variant and significant goods
price inflation, including rising gas and food prices, resulted in a less favorable view
of current economic conditions and short-term growth prospects. Consumers
reported a lower likelihood of large purchases -- homes, autos, and major
appliances, for instance. Additionally, 6-month outlooks for business fell moderately,
outlooks for income fell modestly, and employment fell modestly.

After showing stronger readings than the University of Michigan survey, the
Conference Board's survey finally showed the same concerning signs about the
consumer outlook.  While these surveys can be more volatile than actual
consumption patterns, the overall outlook for consumption is modestly less
aggressive in early 3Q21.  

https://mailchi.mp/ba7d6f915afc/consconf201901-1208288?e=346eae3d00


Consumer Confidence FELL by 11.3 points in August to 113.8, compared with
market expectations for a decline to 123.0.  The index is now 31.9% ABOVE its year-
ago level.    
                                        
Present Situation Index FELL by 9.9 points to 147.3. The index is 71.7% ABOVE
its year-ago level.  
                                         
The Expectations Index FELL by 12.4 points to 91.4.  The index is 5.5% ABOVE its
year-ago level.      
                                     
The labor differential, the percentage of respondents who said jobs are “plentiful”
from the percentage who said jobs are “hard to get” , moved lower by 1.3 points to
42.8.     






